

TOWN OF NORTHBOROUGH Trails Sub-Committee

Town Hall Offices • 63 Main Street • Northborough, MA 01532 • 508-393-5019 • 508-393-6996 Fax

Approved 6-20-11

MONDAY May 16, 2011
Northborough Trails Committee
Police Station Meeting Room
211 Main Street

Minutes

Attendees: Bob Mihalek, Charles Bradley, Forest Lyford, George Curtis, Claude Guerlain, Scott Karpuk, Jim Stein

Guests: John Campbell, Chairman of Open Space Committee; Leslie Harrison, representative of Planning Board; Dan Clark, member of Open Space Committee

7:10 p.m. Bob opened the meeting. Minutes of the April 19, 2011, meeting were accepted as written.

Bob introduced John Campbell, Chairman of the Open Space Committee. John then described the Schunder property on Green Street, which the Town recently agreed to purchase for open space. Funds will be available through the Community Preservation Act for construction of trails. No activity is planned until the land purchase is finalized, reasonably in about one year. Trails Committee members expressed interest in viewing the property in the near future to begin the planning process.

Trail Steward Reports were bypassed this month.

Old/New Business:

- a) B.S.A. Eagle Scout Project Updates: No discussion
- b) Website Update: No discussion.
- c) Wegman's Fitness Passport: Bob reports that passport maps are at the printer and that he has been placing posts for the markers.
- d) Applefest: George Curtis stated that the Trails Committee will not be able support the Sudbury Valley Trustees (SVT) booth as it has in the past because of the amount of traffic at the Trails Committee booth. George will contact someone at SVT to discuss the change.

8:45 pm Adjourn

Respectfully submitted, Forest Lyford

CC Town Clerk; Town Administrator; Conservation Commission; Chief Mark

 $Email: planning@town.northborough.ma.us \bullet Website: www.town.northborough.ma.us$

